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Rep. Vorpagel Statement on Passage of Local Legislation 

 
Madison- State Representative Tyler Vorpagel (R-Plymouth) issued the following regarding the 

passage of Senate Bill 266 this afternoon as it heads to the Governor’s desk for signature. 

 

“After years of working with Road America, our local municipalities, and the Department of 

Revenue I am pleased that today the Assembly and Senate will send this local legislation I’ve 

been working on to the Governor’s desk for his signature. 

 

“Road America is a unique experience that you can’t find anywhere other than the 27th Assembly 

District in the State of Wisconsin.  Allowing them the ability to keep evolving their business 

supports the local tourism industry.  Annually they attract over 800,000 visitors and those 

visitors and events generate more than $100 million dollars. 

 

“By allowing Road America to continue operating their business as is, it allows their 11 

concession stands on the property to be operated by local groups, including non-profits and local 

businesses.  Their thriving business is a huge economic stimulator for our local economy, and 

working with them over the past few years to make sure they are able to keep giving back to the 

community has been an honor. 

 

“Thanks to my colleagues for recognizing the importance of this bill to my district and voting for 

it, and I’m looking forward to the summer races.” 

 

Representative Tyler Vorpagel (R-Plymouth) serves the 27th Assembly District which includes 

Kiel, Cleveland, Elkhart Lake, Howards Grove, Plymouth, Kohler, and Sheboygan. 
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